

## Texas Professional Home Child Care Association

January 2, 2024

Dear Members, Charter, Past Presidents, and Past Board

You are being invited to attend a 4-hour training on March 23, 2024.

TPHCCA is calling a business meeting on March 23, 2024.

It is with a heavy heart that this business meeting will determine the future of TPHCCA. To receive your training hours, you must stay for the business meeting. 2024 membership dues are pending currently until further notice.

South Park Baptist Church 401 W. Warrior Trail Grand Prairie, Tx 75052

7:30 Continental Breakfast 8:00-12:00 Training 12:30 Business Meeting

To have lunch you need to RSVP to <a href="www.tphcca.org">www.tphcca.org</a> by March 8, 2024 under 2024 Workshops or call Ronda Smith at 972-496-2096 please leave a message that you are attending.

We're collecting new items for Love Thy Baby.

Sincerely,
Pam Schindler, President 2020-2023
Ronda Smith, Vice-President, Treasurer, Membership Secretary, Recording
Secretary

Lisa Stocker, By-Laws

